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CURRENT
• The Water Department needs to replace

aging equipment that is at the end of its
useful lifespan. The Fleet Management
Section of the City’s Transit & Public Works
Department is responsible for the
management and replacement of City
equipment in the replacement fund.

• On June 15, 2016, Request For Quotes
(RFQ)16-29 was opened for a single skid-
mounted pump.
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CURRENT (Continued)

• On August 4, 2016, RFQ 16-33 was
opened for three (3) trailer-mounted
pumps.

• All four pumps will replace existing
equipment that are used at pump lift
stations for emergency standby and
bypass of sewage through the lift station.
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PROPOSED
• Water and TPW staff reviewed the bid

submissions for each of the RFQs. The
review of the bid proposal documents
compared the RFQ requirements to the
proposed technical aspects of the item(s),
which also included exceptions to the
requirements as specified by each
vendor.

• Proposals also include a not-to-exceed 8
hour limit for training on pump operation.
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BENEFIT

• Thomas and Associates has previously
provided equipment to the City with
satisfactory results.

• The vendor is located in Novato, providing
local access for support and training.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Finance,
Transportation & Public Works, and Water
Departments that the Council, by motion,
approve two purchase orders for a total of
four pumps to Thomas and Associates,
Novato, California, in the total amount not
to exceed $314,379.08.
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QUESTIONS?
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